

Kennett Football Boosters

P.O. Box 2191 North Conway, NH 03860

Dear 8th Graders and Families,

You're invited to attend Kennett High School Football's first ever National Signing Day, being held at KMS on Wednesday, February 7th at 4:30PM in the cafeteria. This event is open to all incoming freshmen and their families who are ready to commit to playing football at the high school level and is a great opportunity to meet with coaches, ask questions, and learn about what to expect for the next 4 exciting years. The Conway Daily Sun will be on hand to photograph the fun and members of the Kennett Football Boosters will be available to help parents navigate this thrilling new chapter of their child's football career. So mark your calendars and get ready to join the fun! If you have any questions feel free to reach out to us at boosterskennettfootball@gmail.com Hope to see you there!

<u>Please Note:</u> If you or your child is unable to make the event but would like more information about joining Kennett High School Football, please contact us at <u>boosterskennettfootball@gmail.com</u> so that we can add you to our contact list and keep you updated on all upcoming events. This event, while encouraged, is <u>not</u> mandatory and there will be plenty of opportunities for your child to join us in the coming weeks and months. We look forward to meeting you!

Sincerely, Dawn McHenry, Acting President Sarah Baker, Acting Vice President Melanie Johnston, Acting Secretary Kris Cluff, Treasurer